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ADVERTISEMENT 

 

UIAA MULTIPURPOSE AUDITORIUM OPENS FOR USE 

 

This is to inform the University community and the general public that the newly 

constructed Multipurpose Auditorium of the University of Ibadan Alumni 

Association (UIAA) is now available for use.  

 

The auditorium which is suitable for all kind of events is located very close to the 

Alumni Guest House. 

 

The use of the Multipurpose Hall attracts a total sum of Two Hundred and Sixty 

Thousand Naira (N260,000.00) only with a refundable fee of Thirty Thousand 

Naira (N30,000.00). 

 

For further enquiries and bookings, please visit the Alumni Guest House reception 

for details or call through the following mobile numbers: 09029788942/ 

09075038986. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi  MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar  
 

 


